
WEEKLY SCHEDULE 

April 7 (Su)   Holy Humor Sunday 

    Adult Sunday school in Room 5, 9:00 AM 

    Children’s Choir during 10:30 AM service 

    In-person & streaming worship service, 10:30AM 

    Single’s Lunch at the Black Olive, 12:00 PM 

    Youth group in the Fellowship Hall, 6:00-8:00 PM 
 

April 9 (Tu)   Tri-M Prayer Breakfast at Stonybrook Family Restaurant, 6:45 AM 

    Book study in the parlor, 10:00 AM 
 

April 11 (Th)  Great Expectations Bible Study in Parlor, 9:30AM 

    Worship Choir Rehearsal in the Choir Room, 7:00 PM 
 

April 12-14 (F-Su) -  Women’s Retreat at Camp Hebron 
 

April 14 (Su)  In-person worship service, 8:00 AM  

    Confirmation class in Room 5, 9:00 AM 

    Adult Sunday school in the Fellowship Hall, 9:00 AM 

    In-person & streaming worship service, 10:30AM 

    Children’s Sunday school during 10:30 AM service 

    Ronald McDonald House Planning Meeting in 4th-6th grade  
    classroom, 11:45 AM 

    Sunday Funday in the Fellowship Hall, 1:00-2:30PM  

Dial-in Number for 10:30 AM Service:  
888-719-1054 

MT. ZION UCC ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR WEEK OF 4.7.24 

Our next Cooks on the Road is Sunday, April 21st! 
This is a volunteer opportunity at Ronald McDonald 
House in Hershey to cook meals for families who are 
staying there while their loved one is undergoing 
treatment at the Children’s Hospital.  
 

If you are able to help, you will meet at the church 
after the 10:30 AM service, go to lunch, and then 
head up to Ronald McDonald House. Their kitchen 
can accommodate six individuals. There will be a 
planning meeting for those who sign up on Sunday, 
April 14th at 11:30 AM (after the late service). You 
can sign up in the below. Any questions, please call 
Barb Stebbins at 717-880-3237.  
 

ttsu.me/ronaldmcdonald 

We are excited to announce that we will 
be holding outdoor worship and a 
church picnic on Sunday, May 5th at 
Rocky Ridge Park in the Grey Squirrel 
and Chipmunk pavilions at 10:30 AM. 
The church will provide hot dogs, 
water/lemonade/tea, & paper products. 
We ask if you are attending to please 
bring a side dish or dessert. You can 
sign up using the link below, in the side 
narthex, or by calling the church office! 
We hope to see you there! 
 

ttsu.me/allchurchpicnic 

Calling all musicians, vocalists, dancers, 
and those who would like to share their tal-
ents! We are looking for individuals to  
provide special music at our services over 
the summer! You can sign up using the link 
in the weekly e-mails or in the side narthex! 
Contact Travis Pinci at 717-324-8511 with 
questions! 

Our Youth Sunday service will be held this 
year on Sunday, April 28th at 10:30 AM! The 
theme is going to be Superheroes of the 
Faith! Join us for a youth-led and youth-filled 
service at 10:30 AM that day! Thank you for 
supporting the hard work of our youth! 



MT. ZION UCC ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR WEEK OF 4.7.24 

2024 FINANCIAL SNAPSHOT 
Weekly Attendance 

Date Attendance 

March 17, 2024 15 (8 AM in-person) 

62 (10:30 AM in-person) 

51 (streaming) 

March 24, 2024 31 (8 AM in-person) 

85 (10:30 AM in-person) 

50 (streaming) 

March 31, 2024 59 (8 AM in-person) 

142 (10:30 AM in-person) 

45 (streaming) 

April’s monthly mission is York Association's Micro-Lending Project. Every gift of $2, which is 
what 2/3 of the world lives on daily, will be matched by $1 through the York Association to 
help finance low interest loans in 2nd and 3rd world countries through Opportunity Interna-
tional. Thank you for your ongoing support!  

Undergoing Treatment   
Jen Kerchner 

Nancy Schwartz 

Ted Trout-Landen 

Rick Hogentogler 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

Recuperating   
Ted Trout-Landen 

Barb Everhart 
Robin Everhart 
Helen Burns 

 

Hospice Care 

Eva Wolfe 

You can call the church office, e-mail the office, or 
text 717-408-9280 to submit prayer requests. We also 
have a prayer chain e-mail where we lift up prayer re-
quests. If you’d like to join that e-mail list, please  
contact Travis in the church office. Outside of office 
hours, for pastoral care call Pastor Amy at her land-
line (717)384-6026.  

2024 Financial Report YTD 

Total Income Total Expenses Diff 

$85,702.24 $84,791.61 $910.63 

There are quite a few opportunities for children to par-
ticipate in music this Spring! The intergenerational Bell 
Choir, Mt. Zion's "Holy Dingalings" will be playing on 
Mother's Day, May 12th. Any and all are invited to play, 
no prior experience needed! We will have just a short 
run through on March 24th around 9:30 AM. 
 

The children and youth bell choir will play on Sunday, 
April 28th for Youth Sunday at the 10:30 AM service. 
 

The children's choir will sing on Holy Humor Sunday, 
April 7th, on Youth Sunday, April 28th, and on Mother's 
Day, May 12th. We've been practicing the children's 

choir songs during Sunday Funday. You can sign up for these opportunities below! Any questions, please 
contact Travis Pinci at 717-324-8511. 
 

ttsu.me/childrensmusic 

Chop and Peel for Our Daily Bread Soup Kitchen is scheduled for 
Monday, April 29th. We are looking for donations of ham, green 
beans, and potatoes for the meal. If you could also chop/peel the 
items you sign up to donate, that would be greatly appreciated! We 
ask that all items be brought to the church by Monday, April 29th by 
10 AM. If you have any questions, please call Nancy Sleeger at 717-

266-4668. Thank you for your support of this mission!  You can sign 
up using the link below or in the weekly e-mails! 

 

ttsu.me/chopandpeel 

On Sunday, April 28th we will be cooking and serving meals for Mr. Sandy's 
Helping Hands for Veterans.  The number of people we serve continues to 
grow so we really need your help. To sign-up there is a sign-up poster in the 
Narthex next to the coffee station or you can call Travis in the church office. 
Cooks should arrive at the church at 2:00pm, servers 4:15pm. Mission Core 
would like to thank all those kind hearts and willing hands who have partici-
pated in the past. 


